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October 13, 2017
Rich Sagen
Transit Division Manager
City of Rapid City, SD
3336" st.
Rapid City, SD 57701
Dear Mr. Sagen,
The purpose of this letter is to outline our agreement for the engine repower of seven Rapid City transit busses. Navistar has
agreed to replace the MaxxForce 7 engines and aftertreatment of these busses with Cummins ISBs and a selective catalyst
reduction aftertreatment system. The engine repower work will be conducted at the Navistar facility in Madison Heights, Mi
and will be completed by Navistar technicians.
The engine that will be installed will be a 2017 Model Year Cummins ISB 6.7L at 260 HP with a Cummins Emission System
PN A055B017 single can aftertreatment device.
At the completion of refrofit of the seven busses, Navistar will invoice the City of Rapid City $190,000.00 and Navistar will be
responsible for all additional costs including transportation of the busses from Rapid City, SD to Madison Height, Ml and
back.
Completion of the retrofits is estimated to be the week of April 16" 2018.
—
The chassis numbers of the busses to be retrofitted are:
EH491404
EH491405
EH491406
EH491407
EH491408
EH491409
EH491410
Seth Miller

Regional Service Manager
Midwest Region

(630) 753-2014
seth.miller@navistar.com

The City of Rapid City accepts the terms of the agreement as outlined above.

Rich Sagen
~~  Transit Division Manager



